Lunch Visitor Guidelines

Pebble Creek Elementary encourages its parents and guardians to have lunch with their children on campus.  To help ensure the safety of students and staff, please adhere to the following guidelines:
Parent, Guardian, and Emergency Contacts
1. Parents and guardians must check in at the front office before having lunch with your child.
2. Parents and guardians may bring lunch for their child, but not for other children.
Others (any other lunch visitor)
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Lunch visitors other than the student’s parent or guardian must have parent or guardian permission to have lunch with the student.
2. Visitors must check in at the front office before having lunch with a student.
3. Visitors may only bring lunch for the student they are visiting.
4. Visitors may only have lunch with the student(s) they have permission to eat with.
Pebble Creek Elementary is a closed campus.  Students cannot leave campus for lunch.  Lunch visitors may have lunch with their own child during the child’s designated lunch time.  Seating for lunch visitors is available on the stage in the cafeteria and at the covered picnic tables in front of the school.
Parents can join their child for lunch only beginning September 6th. 
If you have any questions, please contact Pebble Creek Elementary at (979)764-5595.  
